BHBR State Events Committee report 	2022-23

We as a committee believe that we had a very successful year with the completion of the Region events played by their due dates.
With the majority of the events being played in the Ballarat area early in the season, there were some objections from the Highlands area but early in the season most of their greens were not available to play region events. Later in the season we did play some events over in Highlands when their greens were able to be played on.
Most of the region events had good entries and we saw some great bowls played.
We would like to thank the Clubs who made their greens available and to the Umpires who gave up their time to help us run these events and the State Events committee does appreciate what you do.
Finally I would like to thank my fellow committee members for their help and assistance throughout the season on a job well done.

Tom Clarke                                
On behalf of Committee members David Kelly and Gary Dickinson 

